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December 22, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
December is a time for us to gather as a community and celebrate the festive happenings and 
so many blessings around us.  We want to wish our staff, students, families, and community 
Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and Happy Kwanza.  
 
It is the season of celebration and cheer with family and loved ones.  It is also a time of 
reflection and peace; a much-needed break from our normal and sometimes stressful routines. 
 
Holland Township is a remarkable school community.  We are blessed to have wonderful 
teachers, support staff and administrators who give their ALL to prepare our most prized 
possession – your children!  I’ve witnessed excellence in both mind and spirit, and am proud to 
continue serving our district as Superintendent. 

We are so thankful to the entire community – a community that rallies behind its school.  We 
have much to be grateful for in Holland and I look forward to continuing to witness the 
excellence of our students and staff.  

Thank you to our parents and community for the overwhelming support for the work that we 
do as educators. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Education and the entire faculty, our warmest thoughts and best 
wishes for a very happy and healthy holiday season and joyous New Year.  It is my hope you will 
spend quality time with your family, rest, rejuvenate and take time for yourself during this 
holiday break. 
 
 
Be Well,  
 

 
 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
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